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December 1, 2020 
 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
RE: DE 20-092: 2021-2023 New Hampshire Statewide Energy Efficiency Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Howland, 
 

On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”), enclosed please find the 
Revised UES Attachment H. 
 

During the discovery process, Unitil provided a revised Attachment H in response 
to Discovery Request Staff 2-77 to include reconciliations for the 2022 and 2023 program 
year (see pages 3b, 3c, 3d, 3e, 7a and 7b), updated the 2023 residential budget (page 1) 
for an inadvertent error, and fixed a formula error that related to the calculation of the bill 
impacts for the Commercial and Industrial sector (see page 9). The changes increased the 
total proposed 2023 Residential SBC rate from 1.103 cents/kWh to 1.165 cents/kWh. 
There was no impact on the proposed C&I rates.   

 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 


